
Good Afternoon AES Families, 

Below are a few important items and upcoming events:  

AES Expected Behaviour Winners- Congratulations to Owen and Carter in 

kindergarten, Madison in grade 1, Adelyne in grade 2, and Parker in grade 5. 

These Eagles were our AES Expected Behaviour Winners for this week! 

Congratulations to Connor, Megan and Cohen in grade 3 and Marcus and 

Hanah in grade 5. They earned enough ballots to receive an AES water bottle!  

Astronomy by the Bay visit- Your children may have come home yesterday 

talking about the upcoming solar eclipse and the solar system. We were very 

pleased to host Chris Curwin from Astronomy by the Bay yesterday. He spoke to 

our Eagles about the upcoming eclipse and gave us a wealth of information 

about the solar system! 

Yearbook Orders- The order form for yearbooks is in and will be sent home with 

your child by Monday. Orders are due back, Friday March 22. The cost is $16.  

Sub Day- We will hold a sub day on Thursday, March 21 for all our Eagles. We are 

ordering ham subs from Subway so no need to send your child with a lunch on 

that day       

Grade 3-5 Visit from Knowledge Keeper- Our grade 3-5 Eagles will have the 

privilege of participating in a drumming session and teachings about Wabanaki 

culture with Knowledge Keeper Greg Mansfield (Mi'kmaq) on Monday 

afternoon. We are looking forward to this enriching opportunity. 

Upcoming Dates: 

• March 19- First Day of Spring 

• March 25- Staff PL Day (no school for students) 

• March 29- Good Friday (no school) 

• April 1- Easter Monday (no school) 

• April 8- Solar Eclipse (early school dismissal- timing details to come once 

we receive them) 

• April 10- Home and School meeting 6:30 pm 

• April 11- Report Cards issued  

Have a wonderful weekend and a Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

Sarah Richards 

Principal 


